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OPERATIONAL CIRCULAR  34/2025 

File: D39666 

June 2025 

NAME CHANGE OF WANNEROO FIRE SUPPORT BUSH FIRE BRIGADE 
 
Key Message 
As of 1 July 2025, the Wanneroo Fire Support Bush Fire Brigade will be changing their name 
to North Coastal Bush Fire Brigade, Wanneroo.  The appliances will be named in CAD as 
North Coastal BFB (then appliance type). 

What’s been happening? 
Wanneroo Fire Support Bush Fire Brigade has been supporting incidents in the North 
Coastal Region with: 

• Incident Control Vehicle 
• 12.2 Bulk Water Carrier 
• Fire Support Vehicle 
• Collar Tank Trailer 
• Mobile Canteen Trailer 

While these assets will still be available, to accurately reflect the operational capability and 
avoid confusion with Wanneroo Central Bush Fire Brigade, Wanneroo Fire Support BFB will 
be identified as North Coastal Bush Fire Brigade, Wanneroo.  

What does it mean for me? 
From 1 July 2025 Wanneroo Fire Support BFB, will no longer be found in CAD.  Assets are 
still available but will be identified as North Coastal BFB. 

Further information: 
For further information, please contact Daniel Heptinstall, CESM Wanneroo on 0428 101 
132 or CESMWanneroo@dfes.wa.gov.au  
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